
Corrogan-Waldron-or-Wallace-Family Member 

 

The photo on the next page was recently emailed by Lynn Tuohy to 
the LSCGG in the hopes that a website visitor might be able to idenƟfy 
the individual in that photo.  

Ms. Tuohy found the photo in her grandmother’s photo collecƟon. No 
photographer or photo shop is idenƟfied; the boƩom porƟon of the 
photo appeared to be cut-off. Ms. Tuohy believes that the photo was 
taken in the early to mid-1880s. She assumes that the photo shows a 
member of the family of Corrogan, Waldron, or Wallace. The 
individual in the photo likely resided in the northwest part of La Salle 
County, Illinois. 

If you can idenƟfy the individual in this mystery photo, please send an 
email to lscgg@sbcglobal.net The LSCGG will then send your 
informaƟon to Ms. Tuohy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


